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February 1, 2012

Thomas M. Byrne

Managing Associate General Counsel
Ameren Missouri

1901 Chouteau Avenue

P.O. Box 66149 (MC 1310)

St. Louis, MO 63166-6149

Dear Mr. Byrne:

WESS A. HENDERSON
Director of Administration
and Regulatory Policy

STEVEN C. REED
Secretary/General Counsel

CHERLYN D. VOSS
Director of Regulatory Review

Thank you for your timely response to my letter of January 17, 2012. I accept your
response to my inquiry, and will therefore take no further action regarding this matter. |

appreciate your thoughtful consideration into these serious matters.

Again, thank you for your timely response.

Best regards,

Kevin D.
Chairman

cc: Lewis Mills, Public Counsel
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